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Bigelow Share this item with your network: Information technology IT is the use of any computers, storage,
networking and other physical devices, infrastructure and processes to create, process, store, secure and
exchange all forms of electronic data. It is efficient for the computer but very inefficient for programmers.
Interpreter: This language processor converts High-Level Language program into machine language by
converting and executing it line by line. Example: Speedometer. The growth and progress of every sector of
the country today depends on the level of Information Technology. Analog computers Analog computers
always take input in form of signals. Less expensive than Supercomputer It is commonly used in Hospitals,
Air Reservation Companies as it can retrieve data on a huge basis. Although it was programmable, it was not
general-purpose, being designed to perform only a single task. It is easier to correct errors and modify program
instructions. It is difficult to debug the program. There are four primary elements for information technology
as a whole: information security, database and network management, computer technical support, and business
software development. Signals are continuous of 0 to 10 V. Supercomputers are used for the heavy stuff like
weather maps, construction of atom bombs, earthquake prediction etc. Knowing Your IT Needs
Communication is a key component of establishing information technology strategies early on in a business. It
increases the happiness and prosperity of not only an individual, but rather the society as a whole. The surge of
new technologies has made this possible. The main examples are central national defence and passenger flight
radar system. It also lacked the ability to store its program in memory; programming was carried out using
plugs and switches to alter the internal wiring. Early electronic computers such as Colossus made use of
punched tape , a long strip of paper on which data was represented by a series of holes, a technology now
obsolete. Within an enterprise, this role can be segmented by technology, requiring an administrator or team
dedicated to server, desktop, network, virtualization or other components. Thus a problem-oriented language
designed in such a way that its instruction may be written more like the language of the problem. User
devices, peripherals and software, such as laptops, smartphones or even recording equipment, can be included
in the IT domain. Because this is a one-to-one translator between assembly language program and its
corresponding machine language program. Fast economic development. We strive to give our clients
Enterprise-level services and solutions at prices that work for small businesses. It is because that they are
similar to the languages used by us in our day to day life. Contributor s : Stephen J. The set of symbols and
letters forms the Assembly Language and a translator program is required to translate the Assembly Language
to machine language. Diffusion of e-governance on a large scale. It does not need any translator program.
Meaning of Information Technology The technology, which is exclusively designed to store, process, and
transmit information, is known as Information Technology. These computers are cheaper than above two. This
can seem a little bit overwhelming and complicated, but being able to connect smaller devices to the network
via wired or wireless protocols can help in the long run. In either situation, a business owner can benefit from
the outside knowledge provided by an information technology professional.


